
Dear Dr. Flick: 

To Dr. Flick from Dr. Jacoos 

Hevvport, R. I., 
July 2, 1904. 

I beg to inform you that at the reoent meeting of the Exe­

cutive Committee of the National A.ssociation for the Study and F'!'evention of 

Tuberculosis you were ap1iointed a member of the Commi ttee of Ad.missi on of 
Members to the Society, thé others ùpon the Committee being Dr. Bowditch, 

Dr. Biggs and the Secretary. I will submit to you within a few days a list 

of those applying for membership, so that you may rigidly inspeêt it and re­
ject any unsuitable person$. 

Believe me 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Bart on J acobs . 

I will in a few dfr.fs tell you something more of our meeting in 
Boston. We wer0 sorry you could not be there. 


